
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 13th February 2023 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 6th February 2023 = 95.62% 
 
Thursday 16th February – School disco Y3 & Y4 3.40-4.50pm 
                                                       Y5 & Y6 5.00-6.15pm 
 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 6th February 2023 
3C – 93.75%               3W – 92.41% 
 
Year 3 has had a wonderful week this week-we can't quite believe we are now half 
way through the year. 
 
Next Tuesday, we will be visiting Chester for our Roman Tour.  Children will need a 
warm coat and can packed lunches please be sent in a labelled plastic bag. If you 
have ordered a school lunch, we will collect these in the morning.  
 
Please continue to read as much as possible at home and complete the Reading 
journals. Homework information can be found on Google Classroom. 
 
PE kits will also be sent home on Tuesday. 
 
Mrs Cartner and Miss Worthington 
 

        Weekly attendance w/c 6th February 2023 
4M – 97.81%               4T - 100% 
 
Well done Year 4 for another fantastic week! 
 
Please remember that our PE day is a Thursday this half term. Many children are 
forgetting their kits. Please remember these for next week. 
 
Miss McKinney and Mr Ford 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 6th February 2023 
5KW – 97.74%              5W – 93.75% 
 
Please ensure your child's new reading log is signed and brought into school each 
day.  
 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 6th February 2023 
6D – 93.53%               6S – 96.76% 
 
Thank you for a great week, Year 6! A reminder that we have a science workshop 
on Tuesday where we will be dissecting hearts. We can't wait to share that 
experience with you! 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



A kind reminder that if your child attends the morning arithmetic sessions with Mrs 
Powley, they should arrive at school at 8:40 in order to get the full benefit of this 
intervention. 
 
Thanks, 
Year 6 teachers 
 

 


